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Edgewell Animal Testing Policy 

At Edgewell, we manufacture and sell a wide range of consumer products around the world that are 
subject to various testing requirements.  It is our policy to choose non-animal testing methods whenever 
possible.  We believe there should be a global ban on all cosmetic animal testing, and we have a growing 
list of brands that are certified cruelty-free.  Edgewell products are only tested on animals in those 
markets where required to do so by law, and we participate in efforts to support the development and 
regulatory acceptance of non-animal testing methods. 

 
 

 


